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ADM Update!! 

Whether you do or do not know Tom Wood, our long-time ADM “Guru” (having retired in 
1992), avid supporter (did just about everything possible for ADM), and liaison with the central 
church offices, he will soon turn 90!  On this monumental birthday, let’s once again remind him 
of our love and gratitude by showering him with cards.  His contact information is: 

    2/10/1927- Tom  Wood,  c/o Anita Wood Schrader, 1341 Laurel Oak Dr., Avon, IN 46123 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

So hope you’ve already made plans to attend the 2017 ADM conference which will be combined 
with this year’s General Assembly (GA) of the Christian Church, DoC, in Indianapolis, IN.  The 
GA officially begins on July 8, and the 2017 ADM Planning Team is finalizing plans which will 
give details of how the ADM gathering will be woven into the GA.  All of that information will 
be sent via email and also outlined on the ADM website when available.  ADM’s primary goal 
with melding in with GA was to let additional people know more about ADM and invite them to 
join/participate/attend future workshops.  Hope to see you in Indy! 

ADM’s website:  www.adm-doc.org  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ADMer, Rev. David Edwards, continues to share his creations and worship recommendations 
through his email, dledwards55@aol.com  and website, www.davidledwardsmusic.org.  If you 
are looking for enhancements to your worship services, look no further than the wide variety of 
material that David makes available.  If you are looking for something specific, David would be 
more than happy to hear from you.  Any of you are more than welcome to share “things” that 
you’ve prepared or have found useful in your own churches. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

As usual, if you have anything you’d like to share with those on the ADM email lists, don’t 

hesitate to send that information to Brad Burnham, bradb1007@gmail.com.  He welcomes 
your comments, suggestions, and material between conferences that would be of benefit to 
everyone. 


